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In your January 2011 draft report, line 16 of page 35 refers to www.humett.org and 
should refer to http://www.humetp.org 
 
Also, the organization in Humboldt County is the Humboldt County Election 
Transparency Project -- thus etp -- though words are often dropped from this unwieldy 
phrase. 
 
Thank you for all your work in putting these recommendations together. 
 
Mitch Trachtenberg 
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